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MINUTES of February 17, 2009 

 

 
Present:  Jeanine King, Dave Carr  

 

 

No quorum was present, however an informal discussion was had. 

 

Discussed calendar through June and dates for summer camp. 

March 14 - Monarchs game 

April 11 - Easter Egg hunt 

May 23 - EVA Clean-up 

May 23 (Memorial Day weekend) Shakoma Beach opens for weekends only June 20(?) - Beach 

opens daily (when school is out for summer) July 8-August 7 Huse Park Camp (9am-12pm) No 

confirmed date for swim lessons 

 

Gail Taylor would like to offer a lifeguarding class this summer.  We discussed the possibility of 

offering the class at no charge to Enfield residents and at a cost to non-residents. 

 

Discussed L.L.Bean potential "partnership".  Steve has information.  Jeanine will meet with 

Steve. 

 

Discussed ideas for future winter activities (skating rink, sledding at LaSalette) 

 

Discussed possibility of a weekly walk during summer.  Dave mentioned the Walk NH program 

from last June.  Jeanine will email to see if the program will be offered in 2009. 

 

 

 


